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I	support	a	fair	price	for	Solar	the	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price.	Residents	in	NSW	should	be	encouraged	to	install	
environmentally	friendly	Solar	systems.	More	Solar	will	help	avoid	the	cost	of	
building	new	power	stations.	The	increase	in	Feed	In	Tariff	must	be	mandatory.	
Energy	retailers	are	making	huge	profits	by	paying	low	Tariffs.	I	have	24	solar	
panels	and	have	been	waiting	since	December	2016	for	AGL	to	install	a	NET	
meter.	Without	a	NET	meter	I	cannot	effectively	manage	my	own	electricity	
usage	and	generation.		
The	feed	in	Tariff	should	be	the	equivalent	of	70%	of	the	wholesale	price,	
Everyone	one	wins,	the	Retailer,	the	Residential	PV	owner,	the	environment		and	
the	Solar	industry	will	continue	to	grow	creating	jobs,	research	and	
development.		
Thank	you	looking	forward	to	a	fair	price	for	my	investment.	
	
Keith	McIntosh		
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